
 
 
 
 
6 September 2024 
 
 
Dear families, 
 

Milk for Pupil Premium children 
 
School milk provides your child with essential nutrients such as calcium and protein, for strong, healthy 
teeth and bones. It is also rehydrating and energy boosting, helping to bridge the long gap between 
breakfast and lunch so children stay focused. 
 
As your child is entitled to free school meals, they are also entitled to free school milk.  
 
Please check with your child if they would like to have milk.  
 
We have found milk is being wasted as some children are choosing not to drink it. If this is the case, 
please let us know if your child chooses not to have milk this year to avoid unnecessary expense and 
wastage.  
  
If you have any questions regarding milk or benefit-related free school meals, please contact the main 
office. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs Greenwood 
Principal 
 
 
 


